Foreign Minister of the Republic of India extends her congratulations to Minister Dacic
Thursday, 25 August 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia lvica Dacic
received a congratulatory message from Minister of External Affairs of the Republic of India
Sushma Swaraj on the occasion of his re-appointment as Foreign Minister in the new Serbian
Government which reads:

"Please accept my most sincere congratulations on the occasion of your re-appointment as First
Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia.

India and Serbia have excellent political relations and have exchanged support on a number of
issues of vital interest. | look forward to our cooperation in the future, in the course of which we
will, | hope, continue to deepen our already good bilateral relations.

In the spirit of our close bilateral relations, it is my pleasure to use this opportunity to invite you
to visit India", says the Indian Minister's message.




